
Dear MAG, 
 
As requested, here is a brief written update of the Working Group on Outreach and Engagement: 
 
- One of the main incorporated activities has been the weekly update on Internet Governance 
curated by Mamadou, one of the co-facilitators of the WGOE and disseminated via social networks. 
- Also, the call for workshops was spread out via several mailing lists and social networks. 
- We kindly invite MAG members to join the mailing list. We're planning to launch a coordination call 
during next week, in order to better tackle the outreach and engagement challenges and 
opportunities. 
 
All the best, 
Israel, on behalf of WGOE co-facilitators 
 


